
                                             by Felicity Preston, Principal

Welcome back to Term 3. It will be a term that will see us full steam ahead in 
preparations for our 75th Anniversary celebrations at the start of Term 4 and 
our P&C Como West Fest on the evening of Friday 24 October.

I currently have Influenza A so am on sick leave whilst symptomatic. This 
meant I missed a day I look forward to every year - the Athletics Carnival. 
Photos to come. 

       Next Week 

❖ Monday- 100 Days of Kindergarten 
❖ Friday- Assembly 2:15-3:15 pm. Assembly item by 1/2L 


